Dear Parents,

Itis ime for the St. Paul's major fundraiser for the year 1o support new and ongoing
school initiatives. This year St Paul's will host a Halloween Dance — a-Thonon
October 31, 2017 for our students to help raise funds for classroom enhancement
materials, such as technology, gym equipment, and guest speakers. How much we are
able to accomplish this year is contingent on the amount raised. We have included a
pledge sheet to help assist the children with collecting pledges.

As always St Paul’s does not encourage door to door collection of pledges we
ask that all children collect safely within their communities.

All funds are to be collected prior to October 30, 2017, and we ask that all pledge
sheets be submitted to their classroom teacher on or before October 31, 2017.

The community is invited to utilize the York Catholic District School Board's on-
line payment system for donations to the school at www.canadahelps.org.

This is a safe and secure method to make a donation to the school through an on-
line payment method and receive a tax receipt immediately. York Catholic

District School Board is the charity name; select the school name from the fund
designation drop down list. To identify this donation from a particular student, indicate
the student's name in the “honouree” field.”

Individual pledges of $25 or more are eligible for a tax receipt and only these cheques
are payable to York Catholic District Schoolboard.

Cheque made payable to St Paul’s Catholic School NO TAX RECEIPT.

Individual cheques for the amount of $25.00 made payable to the York Catholic District
School Board

Cash

We thank you advance for your on-going support of this fundraiser and all of our
projects and initiatives at St Paul.

St Paul's Catholic School Council




Halloween Dance-a-thon Pledge Sheet

Name of Student

(Family name if handing in a single pledge sheet per family)

Grade Teacher
Pledge Amount | Name of Donor Address
Total Pledges: $

Please provide your completed pledge sheets by October 31,



